
Nehemiah Gateway News  
Nuremberg, March 2014 

Dear Friends of Nehemiah Gateway, 

 

First of all, we have a very nice piece of news for you: We are able to help the special school for disabled children in 

Kalamata, Greece, by assisting with the completion of a room for autistic children. Here they will be given drawing lessons 

and also be able to pursue other creative activities which promote their development and well-being. …more… 

Best wishes from Nuremberg – your Nehemiah Gateway Team and Anja Römer-Zwicknagl! 

 

Rescue packages arrived in Greece  

 

“We are very grateful. Extremely so. You in Germany 

probably cannot even imagine how much you are helping us. 

The hardship in Greece has reached a level that leaves us 

speechless,” says Father Gabriel, abbot at the 

Metamorphosis monastery, who is deeply touched by the 

relief efforts from Franconia. ... more … 

…more ...  

Study trip to Germany  

 

Our graduate students have visited various institutions, 

educational establishments and cities in Germany to gain 

insight into German education systems, culture, traditions 

and politics. A highlight of the trip was a visit to the 

Bundestag. …more … 

International Women's Day at the Amaro Tan School  

 

This special day was celebrated by Albanian and German 

women together. Some told their life stories, which had not 

always been easy. Especially women from the Sinti and 

Roma community often suffer through difficult family 

situations. Here Amaro Tan School helps through education 

and vocational training for girls. 

… more … 

Promotion of the dual system  

 

NEHEMIA Foundation Albania together with the local 

employment and educational institutions is particularly 

interested in further expanding the dual system. In the long 

term, this is to meet the local and regional market needs for 

skilled workers and to stimulate the employment process. 

…more… 

Anja Zwicknagl – Email: anja.zwicknagl@nehemiah-gateway.org 
Nehemiah Gateway gGmbH, Zickstraße 8, 90429 Nürnberg, tel. +49 (0) 911 6000 9960, fax +49 (0) 911 6000 9969 
IBAN: DE66 7605 0101 0011 0409 38   BIC/SWIFT: SSKNDE77 
www.nehemiah-gateway.org  
www.facebook.com/NehemiahGateway 
 

Helping and empowering people to sustainably shape and determine 

their lives in dignity and independence. 
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